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CSA Weekly Newsletter April 12, 2021

Last Chance for Raffle Basket Tickets!

Increase your chance to win one of the amazing Pine Hill CSA Raffle Baskets!

This year, thanks to all the donations from the winter fundraiser, every student
gets 2 free tickets.

Purchase additional tickets and pick your baskets on the Pine Hill CSA website
before the April 15th drawing.

GET TICKETS AND PICK
BASKETS



https://www.pinehillschoolcsa.org/csa-store
https://www.pinehillschoolcsa.org/csa-store

L RAFFLE

April 14th April 19th-April 23rd
Half day-11:15 Dismissal No School-April Vacation

Sustainable Sherborn Website Launch

The Sherborn Select Board, Town '!
Administrator, Energy Committee, L‘
and Sustainability Coordinator,

Dorothea Von Herder, are pleased to SUSTAINABLE SHERBORN

announce the IaunCh Of |tS new EDUCATE - COLLABORATE - TAKE ACTION
“Sustainable Sherborn" website, at sustainablesherborn.org.

The website is positioned to be a leading resource where residents and the
school community can learn about a whole slate of actions they can take to
combat climate change and to reduce their impact on the environment.

The website seeks to raise awareness for achievable and meaningful climate
actions through grassroots education and collaboration. To that purpose, the
website integrates a unique interactive web tool from the non-profit organization
MassEnergize. The customized Sherborn MassEnergize portal allows visitors to
pick from a menu of 24 different actions such as signing up for a cost-free
MassSave home energy assessment, switching to an electric vehicle, composting
your food scraps, and many more. Visitors can sign up through the web tool and
start teams in their neighborhoods, congregations, and at the local and regional
schools to track the progress of their actions.

For more information about the website or sustainability matters, please contact
Dorothea Von Herder, Sustainability Coordinator, at dvonherder @ sherbornma.org.
Subscribe to our newsletter here.



https://www.sustainablesherborn.org/
https://community.massenergize.org/SherbornMA
mailto:dvonherder@sherbornma.org
https://www.sustainablesherborn.org/blog

Still got more questions about the school year and updates?
DS has created an website dedicated to details and updates on the town's
online learning - #WeareDS Online is a good resource for lingering queries.

Visit the CSA website

Visit our website



https://sites.google.com/view/ds-remote-learning/home?authuser=0
http://www.pinehillschoolcsa.org/
https://www.facebook.com/Pine-Hill-School-CSAPTO-265851783481139/?fref=nf

